
 

 

Code HPX 
Company name Hai Phat Investment Joint Stock Company 
Date 11/02/2023 
Subject Remove stock from warning 

 

Content: 

On November 01, 2023, the Hochinh Stock Exchange issued Decision No.666/QĐ-

SGDHCM to remove the shares of HPX of Hai Phat Investment Joint Stock Company from the 

warning status as from November 03, 2023. 

Reason: The Company overcame the status of warned securities. The stock has met the rule 

under Clause 4, Article 37 of the Rules of Listing and Trading of Listed Securities promulgated 

under Decision No.17/QD-HDTV dated March 31, 2022 by the Members' Council of the Vietnam 

Stock Exchange.   

 

 


